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May, 9, 2017 

To: Students’ Council 

Re: Report to Students’ Council 

Hello council!  

I am pleased to be providing my first written report to council. I remember my first meeting 
of students council, way back in 2013. It is hard to believe how time flies. This year I hope 
that we will all grow together, strive for excellent representation, and always work to serve 
students. This report will be very brief, as the new executive team has only started on May 
1.  

1. Retreat 

The 2016/2017 and 2017/2018 executives just got back from our annual transition retreat. 
It was a great experience where our teams connected and learned an immense amount 
about the SU and each others portfolios.  

2. Summer Office Hours  

I had decided to hold my office hours from 12:00-1:00PM on Wednesday for the Spring 
and Summer months. During this time you are welcome to drop into my office in SUB 
2-900 to chat. If this time does now work for you, you are welcome to schedule an 
appointment by emailing president@su.ualberta.ca.  

3. Staff/Council Mixer 

The Students’ Union is pleased to hire many student staff over the summer. We also want 
to make sure councillors and other members of the SU have had a chance to meet and get 
familiar. We are pleased to host a council/staff mixer on May 5 so members of our 
organization can connect.  

Thank you very much for reading my report, and I am happy to answer any questions you 
may have!  

Marina Banister  

UASU President 

Marina Banister, President  
2-900 SUB • 780 492 4236 • president@su.ualberta.ca
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